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The Honorable President and
Members of the City Council
Room 400, City Hall

Attention: Ms. Natawna Austin

City Council Bill 15-0593 has been introduced for the purpose of authorizing the
Mayor and City Council of Baltimore to sell, at either public or private sale, all its interest
in a certain property known as 225 North Franklinown Road (Block 2215, Lot 001) which
is no longer needed for public use; and providing for a special effective date.

The property located at 225 North Franklintown Road (Block 2215, Lot 001) is a
dilapidated warehouse that had been previously used by the Department of Public Works'
Bureau of Solid Waste as a transfer station. The warehouse is would be demolished to
repurpose the property. The property is no longer needed for public use.

Based on the above findings, and a review of agency responses, the Department of
Finance has no objection to the passage of Council Bill 15-0593.
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